To: TriLines 2021-2024

From: Most Worthy Grand Matron and Most Worthy Grand Patron

December 15, 2021

Dear Trilines,

Let us come together in prayer for our states that are suffering from the tornado. We want to share the information received from Kentucky.

Worthy Grand Matron of Kentucky, Sister Myrna, states the tornado damage has been overwhelming for their members. They have lost one Lodge and there may be more. The Associate Grand Matron, Sister Linda Overfield and her husband have lost everything including their vehicles. We are grateful neither were injured and they have found their cats.

Sister Myrna, states that the Grand Chapter of Kentucky has started a "Tornado Relief Fund." Let us open our hearts and spread the word that Kentucky needs our help for we are Stars who care and love one another. We ask that your Grand Chapter remember Kentucky with a donation for the "Tornado Relief Fund."

If we hear of needs from other states, we shall pass it on to you so that together we can help Sisters and Brothers when there is a need.

God is our Keeper and He shall give us peace to face all things. We pray for His peace to be with you and your members. Let us remember we are Stars who Believe, Care, and Love.

Marching Together, Glenda and Lon